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Bicycle Advisory Board 
May 16, 2017 

Meeting Minutes: Meeting called to order at 6:13 PM 
 

Attendance: 

Board Members Present: Ryan Patterson, Donald Gibson, Melissa Mohr, Rhonda Young 

Board Members Not Present: Amanda Mansfield, Gerry Kehr, Theo Probst 

Staff Present: Mike Tresidder 
 

Public Comment Period: 

1. There are several construction project going on throughout the City that are 
obstructing the sidewalks. There is no clear signage or detour options for bicycles and 
pedestrians. 

 

Board Briefing Session: 

Approval of the April 18, 2017 deferred to June agenda due to lack of quorum.  
 

1. Liaison Reports 
 Spokane Transit Authority (STA) is updating their comprehensive plan. They are 

moving from two (2) bicycles a bus to three (3) bicycles per bus. STA discussed 
supporting multi-modal transportation and other options for payment.  

 The next STA meeting is May 25 at 9am at Providence Medical Park in Spokane 
Valley. 

2. Staff Report 
 The Downtown Spokane Partnership and the Spokane Regional Health District are 

discussing implementing an Urban Cultural Trail. Board members request being 
involved in the project. 

3. Chair Report 
 None 

 

Workshops: 

1. WSDOT Project Updates 
 Jerry Compton with Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT) 

presented an update on State projects occurring throughout the City and how 
they are incorporating multi-modal methods of transportation. 

2. Bike routing during park construction 
 Mike Tresidder provided the board members with an overview of the bicycle 

detour routing plan during Riverfront Park Construction.  

 Discussion ensued 

 

Board Business: 
1. Wayfinding: During the initial meeting the County Wayfinding Plan was reviewed.  

2. Bike Parking Update: Mike Tresidder emailed the draft guidelines for Bike Parking. 
Board will review the Bike Parking Draft Guidelines prior to the next BAB meeting. 
Board continued to discuss current Bike Parking Options throughout Downtown 
Spokane. 

3. BAB Webpage Update: BAB webpage update was presented to the board members. 

 

Future Agenda Items: 
1. Bike Parking 

2. Riverfront Park Work Session 
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3. 6-Year Program Update  

4. Post Street Bridge Update 

5. Ben Burr/Doomsday opening rides planning 

6. Bike map printing 

7. North plaza/Jensen Byrd redevelopment. South Plaza. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:39 PM 
Next Bicycle Advisory Board is tentatively scheduled for June 20, 2017 


